
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

October 2023

ZEN

Dates for the Diary: 

4TH – 10TH OCTOBER – WORLD SPACE WEEK.
WEEK COMMENCING 22ND OCTOBER – HALF TERM

Nursery will be closed for term time only children.

TUESDAY 31ST OCTOBER – HALLOWEEN 
Lots of Halloween craft and dress up in nursery – Halloween party date will be confirmed 

shortly via ParentZone. 

FRIDAY 3RD NOVEMBER – BONFIRE NIGHT CRAFTS WILL BE 
TAKING PLACE. 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING…
The Lambs have been enjoying lots of song and rhyme time. The children have been able to copy actions to 
‘Twinkle Twinkle Little Star’, ‘Baa Baa’ and ‘Tiny Turtle’. The children have been showing awareness and 
anticipation of what’s coming next by making the correct sounds. The staff have also been exploring sounds with 
the Little Lambs using musical instruments. This helps with supporting the children’s communication, fine motor 
skills as well as introducing new vocabulary. 

The Farmers have been welcoming our new children and using circle times to help the children get to know each 
other. The farmers have been showing a particular interest in colour mixing activities and experiments after 
exploring our book with a hook ‘Brown bear’. 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING…
The Farmers we be looking at self-care and routines focusing on brushing our teeth, 
healthy eating and why good hygiene is important.

The lambs will be concentrating on risky play following the children’s interest.
This will support the children in exploring their limits and what they feel confident in. 


